COMMUNIQUE
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE

DATA PROTECTION OFFICE

The public is hereby informed that applications for the registration of data controllers will be made as follows as from the 4th of May 2010 up to 30th of July 2010:
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-
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Wednesday
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Thursday
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Friday
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Z

7th Floor – New Government Centre

Port Louis

Tel (:  201-3604

Email (:  pmo-dpo@mail.gov.mu
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